
 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

       

 
 

  
   

 
  

   
      

 

 
 

  
    

 

 

 

 

 

    

 
  

 
 

January 29, 2024 

Provider Memorandum
Medicaid Redetermination: We Can Still Make a Difference 

In March of 2023, the Wisconsin Department of Health Services (DHS) informed the general public 
that the COVID-19 Public Health Emergency would end in May. According to DHS, between June 
2023 and May 2024, more than 1.6 million Wisconsin members must renew their BadgerCare Plus 
or Medicaid benefits to avoid a gap in health coverage.  

To-date, Wisconsin is lagging behind the rest of the United States in renewals, meaning many 
vulnerable Wisconsinites are losing health insurance. The largest wave of members up for 

renewal is still coming, slotted for March - June, 2024.  

We hope you will join Molina and DHS in spreading the word to your Medicaid members that they 
must renew in order to keep their state insurance. Check out our Medicaid redetermination 
resources on our website or contact WICommunityEngagement@MolinaHealthcare.com if you’re 
interested in sharing co-branded posters/flyers in your business/offices.  

Questions? 
We’re here to help. Contact your Provider Relations Manager or email the Provider Network team 
at MHWIProviderNetworkManagement@MolinaHealthcare.com or visit MolinaHealthcare.com.  

Availity Essentials - Molina's Provider Portal 
Ensure that you and your staff have access to streamlined claims management, authorizations, 
eligibility/benefit verification, and more at availity.com/molinahealthcare.  

https://www.molinahealthcare.com/providers/wi/medicaid/comm/training.aspx
mailto:WICommunityEngagement@MolinaHealthcare.com
mailto:MHWIProviderNetworkManagement@MolinaHealthcare.com
https://MolinaHealthcare.com
https://availity.com/molinahealthcare
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